
From:
To: Innovation, Tourism Development and Environment Committee
Subject:
Date:

Draft laws re Barrier Reef Thursday, 
14 March 2019 10:13:46 AM

Please know that we strongly support your new draft laws to address the outdated farming
 practices which result in runoff which pollutes the fragile  and essential balance of the
 Barrier Reef.
We sincerely hope this will be successful and implemented ASAP.
Regards, Ingrid Horton.
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